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HOTL VERBALE DATED 5 JUNE 1978 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF IRAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

The Permanent Representative of Iran to the United Nations presents his
compliments to the Secretary-General of the United Nations and has the honour to
refer to his notes PO 230 SOAT dated 3 April 1978, PO 230 SO0AF (2-2-4) and
PO 230 SCAF (2-2-5) dated 18 May 1978 repgarding information sought by the
Security Council Committee established by resolution 21 (1977) concerning the
guestion of South Africa.

In this connexion, the Permanent Representative of Iran wishes to reiterate
the contents of the reply of the CGoverument of Iran to the Secretary-General's
note PO 230 SOAF of 10 HNovember 1977 contained in his note dated 9 Marech 1678
(8/12596) to the effect that: "While stating that Iran has never engaged in arms
transactions with South Africe and that it will never involve itself in such
transactions in the future, the Govermment of Iran hereby anncunces its full
support for all measures recommended in the aforementioned resolutions and once
again reiterates that it will scrupulously adhere to their provisions".
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